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Freshman Placement Testing 

June 2, 2018 (for all registered incoming freshmen) 

All incoming freshmen should report to ND no later than 8:45 am.  There will be a registration table in 

front of the gymnasium that will direct students to their testing site.  Please remember to bring two #2 

pencils for the math test and a pen for the English test.  All freshmen are required to take the Language 

Use/Writing Test.  The math placement test is determined by the student’s current math course (i.e., if 

an 8
th

 grader is taking Algebra 1, then the 8
th

 grader will take the Diocesan Algebra 1 Assessment 

Test).   

Testing will begin promptly at 9:00 am.  Those students taking the Diocesan Algebra 1 Assessment 

Test should be finished by 12:30 pm.  Those students taking the OH Algebra Prognosis Test should be 

finished by 12:00 pm.    

All incoming freshmen are required to select a language.  Language selection will take place on June 2, 

2018 prior to placement testing.  The language courses offered are: Spanish 1, German 1, French 1, 

Spanish for Beginners and German for Beginners. 

 

Summer reading assignment for all freshmen will be Nothing But the Truth by Avi.  Summer reading 

packets will be handed out to all students on the day of placement testing. 

 

I have also included a checklist for parents.  If you have not completed all of the registration forms, 

please do so as soon as possible. I have also included a list of administrators, faculty and staff members 

(extensions and email addresses) who will assist you at any time.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 

or any individual at ND. 

 

I look forward to working with all of you over the next four years.  Thank you and God bless you and 

your family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheryl Fenton 

Admissions Director    
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